
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2022 

 

Interact Club: Interact Club is celebrating Valentine’s Day by selling rose telegrams during all lunches this week. 

Show someone how much they are appreciated this holiday by purchasing them a flower for only $1. Contributions 

will go to St. Jude House in Crown Point. 

Bible Club: Bible Club will meet at 6:50 a.m. on Wednesday, February 9, in room C127. 

FCCLA Meeting: The next FCCLA meeting will be on Wednesday, February 9, as this is the deadline for State 

Conference registration. Please look for an email from Mrs. Schmidt about planning instructions before the meeting 

held after school in room D205. E-mail or see Mrs. Schmidt with any questions. 

HACC Open House: There will be an open house from 4-7 p.m. on Wednesday, February 9, at the Hammond 

Area Career Center. All interested students and parents are welcome to attend to learn what the Career Center is all 

about. It is a great time to meet program instructors and ask any questions you may have pertaining to the school 

and the programs. 

Food and Winter Wear Drive: Time to clean out your closets and pantries and donate food and your winter wear 

for those in need! We will be asking LC to donate new or gently used winter coats (particularly children and teen 

size) and accessories (like snow pants, boots, hats, gloves, scarfs, etc..) and nonperishable food items (particularly 

macaroni and cheese, canned soups, canned meats like tuna fish, ham, spam; pasta and pasta sauce, breakfast 

cereal, peanut butter, and others). All donations will go to the Salvation Army. If you would like to donate, items can 

be dropped off from Wednesday, February 2, to Friday, February 11, at Door A before school or after school until 

3 p.m. Additionally, you can drop off items to Mrs. Collard in room E121 or Ms. Peterson in room C309. If you have 

any questions, please email kcollard@lcscmail.com. 

Senior T-shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the class of ‘22 senior shirt. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

LC Boys Bowling Team: Congratulations to the LC boys bowling team. They competed this past weekend and 

completed their season as the 5th ranked team in the state. Great job! 
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